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· Settlement Agreement Reached in Disability Discrimination Class Action Suit


	Metro Announces Settlement Agreement in Disability Discrimination Class Action Suit
Our Media Relations Department issued a press release today about our recently reached settlement agreement with Rick and Amber Boggs resolving a class action lawsuit in Los Angeles County Superior Court. The lawsuit alleged discrimination against our visually-impaired bus passengers under disability discrimination laws, including the California Unruh Civil Rights Act and the California Disabled Persons Act. For more information on the settlement go to http://www.metro.net/notice  
http://www.metro.net/news/Simple_PR/Settlement-Disability-Discrimination-class-action/
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